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This Month's Program

Our November speaker is

Contact: dpgiuliani@aol.com or 323 810-3958 cell

November 2010 President's Message

Well the end is in sight. Fresh and Saltwater Angler of the year will be decided soon.
President’s Award for Sportsman of the Year will be announced, and the banquet is a month
away. Last chance to get those prize winning entries in to the whopper board chairman.
November meeting is the deadline. After that the clock is resent and everything is for 2011.

Make your reservations for the Awards Banquet, Santa Anita Country Club 405 S. Santa
Anita Avenue. 210 at Santa Anita Avenue Exit, go south past Huntington Drive, on the right
hand side of the street. | would say Denise will be out there with flags, balloons, or flashlight
showing the way, but she is having none of that. Any volunteers?

November is also elections month. Some very interesting propositions and changes o bylaws
have been raised. At last months meeting | handed out copies of the bylaws. This month we
will discuss possible changes and have elections for new board members. | cannot thank the
existing board enough for making 2010 a good a year as it has been considering all the down
sizing in the economy and fishing being somewhat “slow”. Now at the end of our year, it
appears to be picking up. Last chance for that big catch this year!

I look forward with enthusiasm to 2011. | believe it could be a great year. | know MLPA looms
large on the horizon and with it regulation and change in our sport. | know Northern California
is feeling the pinch, having fished the Ferelon Islands (spelling).

I hope all who fish take an active roll and let your friends, neighbors and elected officials know
how you feel about the attack on our sport. If you don’t speak up now, do not complain later
about the way things used to be. VOTE! Let your elected officials know how you feel. | may
not agree how you vote but remember, a lot of people paid dearly for our right to cast a ballot.
The least we can do is exercise that right.

In closing, next year | hope to see active participation in the club, help locate speakers, let the
raffle chairman know what you'd like to see in the raffle. Fish the Fresh and Saltwater events
as much as possible and give consideration to becoming a board member. Run for office,
come to a board meeting and let your voice be heard. A club is only as strong as its members.
| hope 2011 see growth in membership, participation and fishing in general.

William
president@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Treasurer's Report
Report is available from Ron Coleman
Welcome New Members
The club currently has 74 paid
members.
Raffle Winners

You have to be there to win!!!

Club Calendar

Club Meetings

Date Speaker

1/13 Captain Tom Lee
2/10 Captain David Bacon
3/10 Steve Smith

4/14 Tony Simson

5/12 Mark Franko

6/9 Mark Franko
7114 Buy Sell Swap
8/11

9/08 Cory from MC Swim Baits
10/13 Cory from MC Swim Baits
11/110

12/08 Banquet

Whopper Board
Standings

YTD STANDINGS
July 2010

Fresh Water

Trout
1st Don Udlock 4.24
2nd Bill Sullivan 3.8
3rd Mike Maurizio 3.63
Panfish / Steelhead

1st Jim Schroeder 11
2nd

3rd

Large / Small Mouth Bas
1st Randy Mindoro 4.25
2nd Don Udlock 25
3rd
Striped Bass

1st Fred Brenthal 9.75
2nd Karl Penson 7.5

3rd Randy Mindoro 6.63



OCTOBER RAFFLE

Laney Hackman graciously handled the
October Raffle in Lynn Adam's absence,
and he did a great job of course.

Thanks Laney!

Daiwa BG35H Reel-Dennis Dickson

Filet Knife- Earl Reifer &
Carlos Grijalva

Seagar 30# test-Warren Harper
Club T Shirt-Karl Penson

Mystery Prize- Will Ebersman
Line & Jig

Izorline 20# test -William Davis
Calstar 700 Rod- Karl Penson
It's not too late to suggest items for

the December banquet Raffle. Contact
Lynn Adams ASAP with any ideas.

For Sale

Caddis U-Shape Float Tube with extra bladder $45:00 see Richard Jenkins if interrested at the
June meeting or call 818 939-2654

Salt Water Charter Update

Turner Rod and Reel Club Charters 2010

Date Landing Boat Departure Price Spots

11 Nov 27th Oxnard Island Tak 4:30 AM $120.00 2
On all Island Tak trips if fuel goes over $3.00 a gallon there will be a $50.00

surcharge

Charter Master

Richard Jenkins

(818) 246-4723 Home

(818) 939-2654 Cell
chartermaster@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Catfish

1st Randy Mindoro 2.94
2nd  Jim Schroeder 1.75
3rd

Salt Water

Calico / Sand Bass

1st Karl Penson 6.5
2nd  Gary Gillingham 6.34
3rd Don Merrill 6.0

Bonito / Barracuda

1st Ernie Branch 10.00
2nd Fred Bernthal 9.88
3rd Rich Jenkins 6.9

Yellowtail / Dorado / White Sea Bas:

1st Don Merrill 32.13
2st Rich Jenkins 29.8
3rd Gary Gillingham 19.62
Tuna
1st Gary Gillingham 223.00
2nd Glenn Bummer 205.00
3rd Rich Jenkins 178.00
Bottom Fish
1st Ernie Branch 20.19
2nd Christine Tureaud 19.4
3rd Mike Maurizio 16.81

Angler of the Year

Salt Water
Dec 2010
1 Ernie Branch 654.10
2 Richard Jenkins 616.00
3 Gary Gilingham 557.52
4 Don Merrill 533.25
5 Karl Penson 501.20
6 Glenn Bummer 455.00
7 Fred Bernthal 452.25
8 Mike Maurizio 398.88
9 Randy Mindoro 212.93
10 | Christine Tureaud 155.20

MEETING LOCATION

Marie Callender's
2300 E. Foothill Blvd.
Pasadena, CA 91107
626-792-3109 | FAX 626-792-2034

The meeting is on the 2™
Wednesday of each month and
starts at 7:30

Our Meeting Location team has
secured the upstairs banquet room for
our meetings. They serve their
standard menu and also serve beer
and wine.

Support Marie Callender’s by
purchasing your meal prior to the

start of the meeting. Meeting will start
at 7:30 pm.

Invite a fisherman to the next meeting




URNER'
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Name of Trip

Boat
Landing

Departure
Return

Channel Island Harbor
4151 South Victoria Ave

Oxnard Ca 93035

Phone # (805) 985-8511

11 Anglers

Trip Fare $120.00

No personnel ice chests allowed on the boat. There will be a big ice chest in the bow of
the boat for your food and beverage. There is a micro Range for our use, also beer,
soda and water are on sale on the boat.

Charter Master
Richard Jenkins
(818) 246-4723 Home
(818) 939-2654 Cell

Fresh Water Event Update

Mike Maurizio the freshwater guy.
freshwater@turnersrodandreelclub.com

Channel Islands

Nov 27th
Nov 27th

or bring a friend. Get involved in our
monthly raffles and sign up for our
monthly charters and our monthly
freshwater events. There is always a
lot going on at the Turner's Rod and
Reel Club. Come early and have
dinner or a dessert before the meeting.
See you there!

2011 Membership Drive

The 2011 Membership Drive is on!!!!
Pierre will have pre-printed forms
Just bring your check or cash and
validate your personal information on
the pre-printed forms. The dues

Are the same as last year: $45 for
an individual and $60 for a family
membership. That entitles you to
one T-shirt for individuals and 2 T-
Shirts for family members.

The data on the pre-printed forms
comes from the club database. This is
the best time to verify and update your
information.

(Please make every effort to use the
pre-printed forms rather than fill out a
blank form. | have had instances
when people supplied “new” or
“revised” information (or | couldn’t read
their writing), only to have to change
the information back at a later date!
Thanks for your consideration and
cooperation.)

Membership Card Reminder

All members are reminded that your
club membership entitles you to a 10%
discount on NON-SALE fishing tackle
items at Turner's Outdoorsman stores.
This discount is not available for guns
or ammo. You are also reminded that
after January 1 2010, your 2009
membership card is void. In order to
receive the discount, a current 2010
membership card will be required. All
store managers are aware of this and
there are NO EXCEPTIONS.

Website Update

All of the updates have been entered
into the Website. If you have anything
you would like to add, e-mail it to
newsletter@turnersrodandreelclub.com.



TURNER’'S OUTDOORSMAN ROD & REEL CLUB

2010 AWARDS BANQUET
405 S. Santa Anita Ave.
Arcadia, CA

Date: December 08, 2010

Time: Cocktails: 6-7:30 pm. Cash Bar will be open during entire festivities.
Dinner: 7:30 pm followed IMMEDIATELY by awards presentation and
RAFFLE

REMEMBER,TO WIN TRIPS AND RED TAG ITEMS, YOU MUST BE A
CLUB MEMBER.

There will be an early renewal Raffle for those who renew their member
ships prior to December 08, 2010 6:00pm!

FRIENDS OF ROLLO will have a separate raffle and prize.

WIVES, GIRLFRIENDS, SIGNIFICANT OTHERS:
There will be a mystery prize table just for the ladies who attend

Angler of the year will be announced. There will be rod, reels and mystery
gifts to win, so mark your calendar for Wednesday December 08, 2010 and
attend our AWARDS BANQUET!

Tickets for the banquet are $35.00.

Bar is separate from Banquet.

So support your club, renew early and attend the AWARDS BANQUET.
Price: $35.00 per person

Name(s):

Address:

Number of attendees:

Payment enclosed:

MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS TODAY!



Members Reports

October Island Tak
By
Christine Tureaud

The late comers Joel and Christine showed up a little earlier
to board the Island Tak on October 16™ 2010. Don Udlock
,Glen Bummer , Ernie Branch, Herb Mitchell, and Mike
(Herbs buddy) had arrived earlier and dropped off their
fishing gear . Don Udlock and Glen Bummer left for El Polo
Locos delicious order of tortilla soup and chicken. Ernie
Branch also left . Dennis Dickson had dinner prepared by
his wife before boarding. Rich Jenkins and Paul Yazaki
purchased two boxes of fresh mouth watering donuts for
the trip. Mike Maurizio was the last to board.

Live squid, sardines and anchovies were our bait for the
day. Mother nature provided us with calm waters and a
slight mist . Steve Kelly was relentless in his pursuit of
bass for his eager anglers, to no avail. We tried fishing
white fish and that was even slow. Joel Tureaud caught
three rays and one black soft sea urchin he yanked off the
rocks because he thought he was stuck on the bottom. All
were put back into the ocean alive.

Finally at mid afternoon things picked up. Barracuda
chasing the bait and literally making their appearance known
as they splashed all around us. White Sea Bass , White
fish, and three sheepheads were quite a mix in our gunny
sacks.

A 19.3Ib sheephead ( California Sheephead belongs to the
wrasse family aka Pulcher meaning beautiful) took partial
jackpot. A Newell 332 loaded up with 30# pink Ande
monofilament on a dropper loop did the trick. The captain
gaffed the fish and upon bringing it aboard the hook just
fell out of the fishes mouth. Thank goodness the rod
stayed bent in order to bring in this guy.

All sheephead are born female. Most of them change to
males following environmental clues we don't fully
understand. In 1990, Robert Cowen studied sheephead in
four sites where the availability of food varied. In the area
with the most food, females changed sex at about 13 years
old and lived about 21 years. In the area with the least food,
females changed sex at five to six years old and lived about
nine years. At least in these two areas, the females changed
sex about two-thirds of the way through their life spans.

Paul Yazaki and Mike Maurizo were the remaining calico
bass winners.

The white sea bass weighed between 7 to 14Ibs. Eleven
were caught in all.

As we approached the dock at the end of our trip a
recognizable fellow named Dick Guliani awaited the next
Tak trip.

Thank you Rich Jenkins for always making sure your
anglers are happy as we were.

In recent advertising and publications touting
environmentalism, Shimano Tackle has come under attack
by the National Resources Defense Council (NRDC). They
are advocating the boycott of Shimano bicycle parts.

Why? Because Shimano makes fishing rods, reels, tackle
and gear.

California based Shame on Shimano is on a campaign to
stop the company from producing or selling fishing gear in
the Unite States. They say they are waging a war on fishing
on the West Coast. They site the decline in fishing such as
white albacore as a result of overfishing and instead of
looking at commercial fishing, long lines and net fishing; have
focused their attention on the recreational sports fishermen
(persons). This well financed attack on a tackle manufacturer
is just another wake up call to all sportspersons here in
California and the United States. First fishing next hunting?

The loss of salmon fishing, a wake up call. A law that would
ban all lead head jigs, wake up call. The MLPA a wake up
call some people missed. The alarm is going off and some
are still hitting the snooze button!

Elected officials need to hear from the people who are
directly affected by these actions.

People, our sport(s) are under attack. Fishing clubs,
organizations like United Anglers, and
Keepamericafishing.org, will assist in keeping you informed
of the need for action. On their site is an icon, “Take Action
Now” Click on | to be updated on many issues local and
national which impact our sport. By providing your email
address you will be included on their action list, a site where
you can download prewritten letters which you can edit and
send to your officials. Sign up for updates, take action,
contact your newly elected officials, no matter who they are
and let them know how you feel if this issue is important to
you. Sitting on the sidelines now may mean you lose your
right to fish tomorrow. | hope you all voted in the recent
election and will take a few moments to help save the sport
by taking an active part in saving your opportunity to fish.
Please take a minute of your time to Keep America Fishing!
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